

September 14, 2018

The Honroable Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter,

I am pleased to inform you that because of your small business-friendly voting record last session, our political action committee, NFIB TX PAC, has endorsed your campaign for reelection to the Texas House of Representatives.

As the voice of small business, NFIB knows that good small business policy starts with helping small business friendly leaders keep their seat as an elected official. Therefore, your election is critical to the small businesses in your district, and we look forward to continuing to work with you and your staff on the issues most important to them—health care cost, regulations, and taxes.

As the State Director in the Texas NFIB office, I'll be happy to work with your campaign team to promote your election through our political and grassroots programs and can assist in getting you a social media graphic, our PAC logo, and a personalized quote. From our office, we plan to get a statewide media release out, as well as our NFIB voter guide to all of our 20,000 Texas small business members, asking them to be a #smallbizvoter and vote to re-elect you.

If you would like to work with us to help announce your endorsement publicly, please contact me at annie.spilman@nfib.org or 512-476-9847.

Thanks for your leadership,

Annie Spilman

Texas State Director, NFIB